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His Holiness Patriarch Kirill congratulates Rabbi Arthur
Schneier in his 80th birthday
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Dear Brother,

Kindly accept my congratulations and best wishes on the occasion of your 80th birthday.

As a consistent proponent of asserting a lasting peace with justice, you have dedicated many years of
life to the cause of promoting dialogue between religions and civilizations.

As a prominent religious leader of today, you have made a considerable contribution to promoting
traditional values through long-standing cooperation with the Russian Orthodox Church.

I wish you good health and success in your service of peace.

Respectfully,



+ Kirill

Patriarch of Moscow and All Russia

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/57452/
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